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each province. Some provinces will say that 
the incident must be reported within three 
days, and certainly not longer than three 
months, or some such other period. However, 
occasionally it happens through error or 
misunderstanding that it does not get report­
ed in time.

We recently had a case of a native Indian 
on a reserve in Cold Lake, Alberta, I think it 
was, who was killed over a year ago in the 
course of his employment as a special 
R.C.M.P. constable. No one at the time 
thought that he would be entitled to work­
men’s compensation because he was a native 
Indian and because of some other factors. 
However, it finally came to our attention and 
we said that his dependents should not be 
denied their entitlement and we looked into 
it. This has been a very long case, but very

recently we have, with the co-operation of 
the Alberta Workmen’s Compensation Board, 
had the claim accepted, and the deceased’s 
widow and children are now going to start 
drawing workmen’s compensation benefits. It 
is 15 months since the occurrence. So while 
normally there is a time limit, nevertheless 
in exceptional cases you can always have a 
case accepted if it is a good one.

We always try to make very very sure that 
anybody who has any entitlements under this 
act gets everything that the statute permits.

The Chairman: Are there any other ques­
tions? Are you ready to report the bill with­
out amendment?

Hon. Senaiors: Agreed.

The committee adjourned.


